PUBLIC NOTICE

Little Cottonwood
Canyon s

Fort Union Boulevard to Alta

To provide a balanced, integrated transportation system for
residents, visitors, and commuters in Little Cottonwood Canyon
and surrounding areas, the Utah Department of Transportation
(UDOT) is conducting an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS)
on Little Cottonwood Canyon Road (S.R. 210) and the S.R. 210
Bypass Road. The EIS will evaluate potential improvements that
reduce peak congestion and improve recreation and tourism
experiences in Little Cottonwood Canyon.
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The study team invites you to provide your comments on
transportation challenges and issues that matter to you in
Little Cottonwood Canyon.

PUBLIC April 10, 2018 | 4-8 p.m.

OPEN Cottonwood Heights City Hall
2277 E Bengal Boulevard

HOUSE Cottonwood Heights, UT 84121

In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act, individuals
needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communication
aids and services) during this meeting should notify the project team
at 807-597-5128 or at bbinnebose@pennapowers.com

The official public scoping period for the Little Cottonwood
Canyon EIS runs through May 4, 2018. For more info visit

udot.utah.gov/LittleCottonwoodEIS

The environmental review, consuitation, and other

actions required by applicable Federal environmenta/

laws for this project are being, or have been, carried m

out by UDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Py ) U T A
Memorandum of Understanding dated Jan 17, 2017, Hoaping dhantieving -
and executed by FHWA and UDOT.




